
 

MUNICIPALITY OF  
PORT HOPE 

 

COMMUNITY NOTICE 
SITE PLAN APPROVAL APPLICATION FOR 6653 PERRYTOWN ROAD 

 
As part of the Municipality’s ongoing efforts to improve communication with the community, we 
are pleased to provide notice of a Site Plan Application from Forbes Bros Ltd. on contract to 
Xplornet Communications Inc., on behalf of the owner Kevin Brady, for the lands municipally 
known as 6653 Perrytown Road. A sign has also been posted within the lands subject to the 
proposed development. 
 
The purpose of this application is to allow for the construction of a 45.0 metre lite duty self-support 
lattice telecommunication tower. The tower is to be located approximately 525m south of County 
Road 10 with access proposed from Perrytown Road. The subject lands are approximately 54.07 
ha (133.62 ac) and contains an existing single detached dwelling and farm buildings. The 
proposed tower is to be located among the existing buildings on the subject property. 

 
Site Plan Approval is now delegated to Director, Planning and Development. Additional 
information relating to the Site Plan Approval (File No. SP14-2022) is available for review between 
8:30am and 4:30pm at the Planning and Development Office located at 5 Mill Street South, Port 
Hope.  

 
For further information, please contact Vanessa Wismer, Planner at t: 905-885-2431 ext. 2502 or  
e: vwismer@porthope.ca.  
 

Subject Lands Map 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


